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We're so excited for Serve Week! 

Did you get your t-shirt with the 2023 

design? They're available for purchase 

this weekend. 

Serve Week is July 30 - August 4. 

Visit thegrove.cc/serveweek to learn 

about the projects and join a group. 

https://thegrove.cc/serveweek


CLICK HERE TO LEARN MORE 

https://thegrove.cc/treks


We are so excited to offer an amazing list 

of Growth Classes this fall! 

Growth Classes are designed to help you 

grow in your understanding of biblical 

truths as you navigate this journey of life. 

Be sure to pick up the latest brochure at 

the Welcome Counters. 

For current information and more details 

on each class, visit thegrove.cc/classes. 

https://thegrove.cc/classes


ROCK! the Arts Musical Edition is for 

children 1st-6th grade (as of Fall 2023). It 

is an hour-and-a-half program where the 

children will be learning and rehearsing a 

Christmas musical. 

They will also be doing some crafts and 

making their props for the musical. There 

will be a choir with singing and dancing 

with an opportunity to audition for solos, 

dance parts, and acting roles. 

Click Here to Learn More 

https://thegrove.cc/register


The Back-to-School Parenting Class is one 

tool to help you prepare your students for 

their next grade. Learn how to lead your 

kids biblically, work with their teachers, 

and navigate curriculum in this next 

season; classes will be offered by grade 

and held in Room D-2 at 8:30 AM. 

TK & Kinder - July 23 

Grades 1 & 2 - July 30 

Grades 3 & 4 - August 6 

Grades 5 & 6 - August 20 

Grades 7 & 8 - August 27 

High School - September 3 

https://thegrove.cc/register



